
Dear Windsor Families,

What a wonderful and exciting time the Holiday Season is for each of us.  It is a time for 
each of us to be with our families and loved ones and to celebrate those things that are 
important to us. Along with these things, the Holiday Season provides opportunities to 
give and serve those who may be in need. 

As a school, we chose to help teach the students the principle of giving to those who may 
be in need, by participating in a canned food drive.   Our Student Council is setting up 
and organizing a food drive that will enable the students to participate and assist the food 
banks in providing assistance for those in need.  Our school canned food drive will be 
held during the week of December 5-9.  

As faculty and staff members here at Windsor Elementary, we would like to thank you as 
parents for allowing us to be a part of your child’s education.  We truly appreciate the 
help and support we receive from each of you. 

From all of us here at Windsor Elementary, we would like to wish all of you a wonderful 
Holiday Season, a Merry Christmas, and a Happy New Year.   

Wishing you the very best this Holiday Season.

Craig Jensen
Principal 


